
Parking for Millennial Manwaring Reunion 
 
Parking for the reunion events on Friday and Saturday will be available at the Taylor Building 
parking lot directly south of the Manwaring Center, in the Manwaring Center parking lot directly 
east of the Manwaring Center, and along South Center Street and West Viking Street. No 
enforcement of parking permits, other than handicap permit parking, will occur on the weekend 
of the reunion. There is a circular drive at the southwest corner of the Manwaring Center, where 
Viking Street and South Center Street intersect, for loading and unloading, making access more 
convenient for those with limited mobility. 
  
The best access to the Taylor Building parking lot is off South Center Street. Take the South 
Rexburg Exit on Highway 20. Follow University Boulevard east as it winds to 7th South. Turn 
right (east) on 7th South and then in one block turn left (north) onto South Center Street. 
  
Updated maps of the campus are available online at http://www.byui.edu/maps. 
  
No college classes are in session during the weekend of the reunion. 
  
The ballroom where the reunion will be held is located on the second floor of the Manwaring 
Center. It is the same floor as the food court. 
  
More information will be sent next week. 
  
We look forward to seeing all of you in 3 weeks. 
 
Kipp Manwaring 
kbmanwaring@gmail.com 
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